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LCC leaders attend
Community College National
Legislative Summit

Lenoir Community College leaders and

North Carolina State University doctoral

students met with Congressman Greg

Murphy while attending the Community

College National Legislative Summit in

Washington, DC to thank him for his

continued support of community colleges.

McNairys Donate $1 Million –
Library renamed the Leigh
and John McNairy Library

Leigh and John McNairy have always been

champions of education and have

supported Lenoir Community College since

its early beginning. Most recently,

the McNairys have donated $1 million to

the LCC Foundation in support of students’

education for generations to come.

Advisory Board Member
discovers program to further
her education

Vickie Polk is a member of the Office

Administration/Medical Office

Administration Advisory Board at Lenoir

Community College. A new program

introduced at the Fall 2020 board

meeting sparked her interest. The program

was the Certified Medical Administration

Assistant (CMAA) program, which is a

collaborative effort with Continuing

Education. She completed the program in

the Summer of 2021. 

Automotive Systems
Technology students receive
tool awards

Automotive Systems Technology

Students Ja’ken Bynum of Kinston, Travis

Cox of Kinston, and Mark Wente of

Beulaville were recently awarded

Gearwrench tool sets, donated by Walker

Auto Parts in Kinston, for having the

highest cumulative grade point average

(GPA) and best overall attendance during

their pursuit of the Associate in Applied

Science Degree in Automotive Systems

Technology. 

Lamm Estate Gift To LCC

The estate of William S. “Bill” and Melda

B. Lamm has left more than $1 million to

the LCC Foundation, one of the largest

gifts in LCC’s history. The Lamms’ nephew

Don Pittman and attorney Mark Hale

presented LCC President Dr. Rusty Hunt

and LCC Foundation Executive Director

Jeanne Kennedy with the funds recently at

the College. Bill Lamm served as a

member of the LCC Golf Tournament

Committee, and he and his wife were

sponsors.

Kramer excels on and off the
field accepted at The Citadel

The love of baseball brought Zack Kramer

of Florida to Lenoir Community College

where he plays outfield for the LCC

Lancers. Exceling in the classroom with a

4.0 grade point average, he chose to study

Criminal Justice and received the Dr. Frank

Rocker, Jr. Scholarship. His dedication to

the game and to his studies has landed

him acceptance into The Citadel, South

Carolina Corps of Cadets.

LCC student named semi-
finalist for prestigious Cooke
Undergraduate Transfer
Scholarship

Mackenzie Rouse has been selected as a

semifinalist for the prestigious Cooke

Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship from

the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation. A 2020

graduate of South Lenoir High School,

Rouse is enrolled in the Associate in Arts in

Teacher Preparation (AATP) and plans to

transfer to East Carolina University this fall

to complete her degree and become a high

school English teacher.

LCC Graphic students
awarded PICA Scholarships

Two Lenoir Community College graphic

students, Gamaliel Aguilera of Newport

and Jonah Daniels of La Grange, were

recently awarded scholarships from the

Printing Industry of the Carolinas (PICA).

PICA is an industry association dedicated

to protecting and promoting the common

interest of the printing industry, and

helping their members prosper, both

individually and collectively, through

fellowship, education, and cooperative

action.

Great Things are Happening!

It is always an exciting time this time of the year! Spring semester is
off to a great start, Easter is right around the corner, and everything
on campus is beginning to bloom and look beautiful and soon it will
be graduation! It seems as if this year is flying by. So many great
things are happening! The library is renamed the Leigh and John
McNairy Library after the McNairy family who are long-time
supporters of the College. The renovation of the Business Technology
Building is underway as it is being transformed into the Floyd Health
Sciences Center. The Jones County Barber School in downtown
Trenton is complete and the first class started March 21. If you
haven’t had a chance to see the newly renovated Esthetics and Nail
Tech classrooms in the Bullock Building, you may want to venture
over and take advantage of services offered by our students and see
the beautiful space for our students to learn their craft. These are
just a few of the many facility projects that have been completed or
are in the works and I wanted to give you a brief video tour. 

I hope you are enjoying your spring semester and that you
are looking forward to an even better summer semester. I
appreciate the great work you are all doing for our students
and for the College. 
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